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Dear Don and Evelyn, 

TALENCE. L• December I 6th, 197 3 

Just a few words to tell you I have received your letter of Dec.JO. 

I have too much to do just now to write a long letter. I have to take on sundays for 

my mail! 
A pit~y about the trailer!It was nice. 

I hope 1974 will be a better year for you.It is possible that I can come to 

the States next summer in September,and if this happen,I shall certainly come for 

some days in Idaho with the Crabtrees!But before that I have to go to Australia next 

May. I am invited to a symposium,with the possibility to travel inside Australia to see 

collections of tools, and may be some Abos.It is too good an opportunity to miss! 

I am currently sorting the results of my excavations at Pech de l' Aze IV. One 

layer is strange:many Levallois flakes and cores,some of them no larger than one inch! 

And perfectly typical!.I wonder what they could use them for! 

I hope you have a nice Xmas time,and a happy and healthy new Year! 

Bien amicalement, 

F.Bordes 

P. S. What became your Anderson e still studying anthropology? 
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